
 

MacQueen Bursary 2024 

The CPHVA Education and Development Trust is pleased to announce the MacQueen 

Bursaries for 2024. Applications are welcome from Health Visitors, School Nurses, 

Community Nursery Nurses, and other members of Community Public Health Nursing 

Teams. 

 

 

What can I use a MacQueen Bursary for? 

Applications are invited to fund any of the following activities: 

• Practice development initiatives to facilitate the health and wellbeing of individuals, 

families, groups, or communities. 

• A research project focused on the enhancement of practice in community settings. 

• Engagement in professional or academic study activities to enhance the applicant’s 

practice. 

 

What are the application criteria?  

All applications must meet the following criteria: 

• Applicants must be current members of UNITE/CPHVA.  

• Applicants will need to state the total amount they are seeking and should include a 

detailed costing for the project or study activity. Priority will be given to the 

shortlisted applications that demonstrate the greatest potential to enhance practice. 

Note: Bursaries can only be awarded to the individual and not an employing organisation.  

 

How do I apply? 

We will be accepting applications twice throughout the year (1st January – 29th February 

2024, and later in the year, 1st September – 31st October 2024) 

To apply: 

• Visit the CPHVA Education and Development Trust website 

(http://cphvaeddevtrust.org.uk) and complete an application form 

• Shortlisted applicants will be assessed by an online interview to take place following 

the closing dates for applications. 

http://cphvaeddevtrust.org.uk/

